C FA LC O N FALCON Engineering Services, Inc.

1020 Aquino Cir,
@ Engineering Services
Corona, CA 92879

January 30, 2025

Mr. Andrew Lee (Assistant Engineer)
Engineering Department

City of Cathedral City

68700 Avenida Lalo Guerrero
Cathedral City, CA 92234

Subject: Request for Amendment to CM Service Contract for ATP CYCLE 5: CATHEDRAL CANYON DRIVE
SIDEWALKS AND MULTI USE TRAIL (C08505) AND DATE PALM DRIVE EXPANSION (C08508)

[] +1(951)549-9600

Dear Mr. Lee,

I am writing to formally request an amendment to the current Construction Management (CM) Service Contract
dated November 9, 2023, and was approved on 11/16/2023 with Falcon Engineering. Upon a detailed review of
the project's construction schedule, it has become apparent that the scope of work will extend to 8 months,
rather than the 30 working days initially estimated in our original cost proposal.

Given this significant extension, Falcon Engineering finds it necessary to request additional funding to adequately
support the extended duration of the project. We remain committed to our partnership with the city and, as a
gesture of this commitment, Falcon will continue to absorb the costs associated with Office Engineering, Submittal
and Request for Information (RFI) reviews, and Resident Engineer Services, which will not be billed to the city.

Please find below the revised financial breakdown with the necessary adjustments to the original budget to
accommodate this change:

Total
Original budget Amendment #1 budget
Inspection and $149,198.28 $110,000.00 $259,198.28
Material Testing

® . . .
&‘ Falcon engineering services, Inc.

I look forward to your prompt approval of this amendment, so we may proceed without our CM services. Please
do not hesitate to contact me directly should you need further clarification or wish to discuss this in more detail.

Thank you for your consideration and continued trust in Falcon Engineering.

Best regards,

Ly,

Kurt Pegg, PE
kpegg@falcon-ca.com




